GTC, Inc.
502 Fifth Street
Port St. Joe, Florida 32456
August 1, 2001

Mr. William F. Caton, Secretary
Federa Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Common Carrier Bureau

Dear Mr. Caton:

With this letter GTC, Inc. hereby transmits a complete copy of its Base Document. This
filing includes all tariff changes that became as of the last day of the month of July 2001.

Please address any inquiries concerning this letter to my attention.

Lynda N. Bordelon



